
TO : 

FROM : 

R E :  

ORIGINAL 
M E M O R A N D U M  

November 16. 1999 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF WATER AND WASTEWATER (REDEMANN) 

RE: DOCKET NO. 990945-WS; APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT OF 

CHARLOTTE COUNTY BY FLORIDA WATER SERVICES CORPORATION. 
CERTIFICATES NOS. 255-W AND 306-S TO ADD TERRITORY IN 

Enclosed please find a letter from Mr. Charles Gauthier, AICP, Chief, Bureau of Local 
Planning, which states that the development is consistent with the County's Comprehensive Plan. 

If you have any question, please call. 

C:\wp6\990945D.RPR 

CC: Division of Legal Services (Vaccaro) 
Division of Records and Reporting (Security File) 



- 
S T A T E  O F  F L O R I D A  

D E P A R T M E N T  O F  C O M M U N I T Y  A F F A I R S  
” H e  lp in  g F lo r idia n s crea t e sa f e, v i  b r a  n t ,  s us t a i n  a b  le c o m m u n i t  i e s ” 

IEB BUSH 
Governor 

STEVEN hi. secretary SEIBERT 

September 7, 1999 

Mr. Bill Lowe, Assistant Division Director 
Division of Water & Wastewater 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Florida Water Services Corporation: Application for Amendment of Water and Wastewater 
Territory in Charlotte County, Florida (PSC Docket No. 990945-WS) 

Dear Mr. Lowe: 

On August 3, 1999, the Department received a copy of the Florida Water Services 
Corporation application for amendment of its certification for water and wastewater service in 
Charlotte County, Florida. 

The-Department has completed its review of the application and has determined, based on the 
adopted 1997-2000 Charlotte County Comprehensive Plan, that there is need for service in the 
proposed service area and that the development as proposed in the application is consistent with the 
County’s Comprehensive Plan. 

The Department appreciates the opportunity to comment on this application. If you have any 
questions on this matter, please call Bob Cambric, Growth Management Administrator, or Joseph 
Addae-Mensa, Planner 11, Bureau of Local Planning at (850) 487-4545. 

Sincerely, 

C arles Gaut ier, ICP, Chief 
Bureau of Local Planning 

CG/jam 

cc: Matthew J. Feil, Florida Water Services Corporation 
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